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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 3:33 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170272

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 3:05 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170272 
 
Copy on file, see 1267439C.  DHood 
 
From: David Rand [mailto:dlrand@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 2:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact; David Rand 
Subject: Rate increase sought by Duke Energy 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I live in Citrus County, Florida and just read about Duke Energy (my electric supplier) desire to get a surcharge 
on each bill of approximately $5.00 per month for the next three years.  I am writing you because they also 
received a corporate tax decrease from 35% to 21% from the President. I hope this surplus of funds from the 
tax DECREASE is taken into account along balancing out their request to have our rates increased. I know that 
you will insure the right thing is done. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
David L Rand, 283 W Doerr Path, Hernando, Fl, 34442, (352)-513-5077 




